
If you are worried that you have symptoms of 
COVID-19, please inform your manager or course 
director straight away by phone or email and  
follow public health guidance.

Arriving & Moving  
Around Campus 
We have put in place directional signage,  
introduced one-way systems and implemented  
a one-person limit in all lifts. 

We ask you to allow one parking bay between cars, 
where possible, and to follow the signage on arrival, 
departure and as you move around campus.

Social Distancing  

We are overseeing the capacity on campus to  
enable social distancing. Where queues form,  
you will find distancing markers to guide you.

We ask for your support in following our social 
distancing guidelines throughout the campus. 

This means remaining 2 metres apart where possible.

Cleaning & Hand Hygiene  

We have enhanced cleaning in areas of high traffic  
and touch points, using a highly protective and 
persistent decontamination system in all areas. You 
will find hand sanitiser stations at the entrance to 
campus buildings, as well as soap and water in all 
usual locations.

We ask you to use the hand sanitisation stations as  
you enter campus, to continue to wash or sanitise  
your hands well and often, and to avoid touching your 
face with your hands. If you sneeze or cough please 
catch it, bin it, kill it.

Face Coverings 
We will supply face coverings for all staff and students 
and additional face shields for lecturers and other staff, 
where required. We ask all staff, students and visitors 
to wear a face covering on campus, to protect others.

We ask you to be respectful and kind to others,  
since wearing a face covering may be difficult for 
some people and the reasons for not wearing a  
face covering may not always be visible. 

Teaching, Research, 
Study & Office Spaces  
We are taking steps to prepare specialist teaching areas 
such as labs and studios, research facilities, adjusting 
office workstation layouts and ensuring fresh air flow 
where possible. We are opening our libraries for study 
spaces and offering a reserve and collect service. 

We ask staff to practice a safe, clear desk policy 
when on campus. We ask our library users to ensure 
opportunities for others, and be considerate in this 
shared study space.

Facilities & Services  
We are operating our sports facilities within public health 
guidelines, and some catering outlets are open, offering 
reduced menus – all with additional cleaning in place.

We ask you to comply with the “knock and call” protocol 
for use of multi-occupancy toilet facilities, to ensure 
access for only one person at a time. We ask you to be 
considerate of fellow staff and students when taking part 
in team or individual sports and fitness activities.

Working  
together to  
keep you safe  
on campus.

The health and wellbeing of our  
staff, students, families and the  
wider community is our top priority.

As we welcome you back to campus, things 
may look a little different. With robust risk 
assessments in place, we’ve introduced 
measures to support the safe, phased return 
to campus so that you can enjoy a safe and 
comfortable place to work and study.

We each have a personal responsibility,  
to ourselves and those around us. We need 
your support and participation, as we look 
after each other during this transition.


